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Greetings SOWMA Members, 
 
The Saskatchewan Onsite Wastewater Management Association wishes to thank you for your 
continued support.  
 
The SOWMA continues to promote our industry through education and providing membership 
support. This includes a recognized Onsite Wastewater Practitioner Program, Education Days, 
newsletters, and website.  
 
As a member of the Aquifer / Anderson Pump House Team, we are very glad to be part of the 
SOWMA Association. The SOWMA provides support to our Contractors and Vendors that 
exceed most associations that we are also involved with. The “recognized” Practitioner 
Certification Course is a key part of the SOWMA success, to protect the environment. 
 
We also want to thank all the members that participated in the 2nd onsite wastewater survey, 
that the Provincial Government issued. Because of your comments, we are starting to hear that 
certification will become mandatory soon. This is great news as most Contractors have been 
requesting mandatory certification of installers for years.  
 
SOWMA is the best choice for educating Inspectors, Contractors, Vendors & Homeowners, 
regarding the importance of new installations which satisfy the provincial guidelines, and to 
make sure the approval requirements of the design applications are consistent throughout 
Saskatchewan.  
 
Your membership does make a difference. 
Again, thank you for your support. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Travis Wolfe  
President 


